
  
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

PROPOSED FY 2020 BUDGET 
 
The Durham Town Council will hold a public hearing on the Administrator’s 
proposed FY 2020 Operating, Capital, and Special Fund Budgets on Monday, 
November 18, 2019 at 7:00 PM in the Council Chambers at the Town Hall 
located at 8 Newmarket Road.  
 
Copies of the proposed FY 2020 Budget, as well as the proposed 2020-2029 
Capital Improvement Plan (CIP), are available for viewing at the Business 
Manager’s Office on the first floor of the Durham Town Hall located at 8 
Newmarket Road, and at the Durham Public Library located at 49 Madbury 
Road. Questions regarding these documents may be addressed to Business 
Manager Gail Jablonski at 603-868-8043, gjablonski@ci.durham.nh.us.  
 
Interested citizens are invited to attend the public hearing and express their 
views. Questions regarding this matter should be addressed to Administrator 
Todd Selig at 603-868-5571, tselig@ci.durham.nh.us. Written comments may 
be mailed to the Administrator’s Office at 8 Newmarket Road, Durham, NH 
03824 or sent by electronic mail to jberry@ci.durham.nh.us. 
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